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FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK

What an amazing end to a very busy week!
The Community NAIDOC Day in Cameron Park was a great event. It is so good to see how

everyone is coming together and sharing all the positive things that Wellington has to offer.
Father’s Day celebrations on Friday went off without a hitch. Thank you so much to our

wonderful P&C who arranged for the stall selling gifts and the wonderful team of helpers
who got breakfast organised. 

Our Kindergarten Transition afternoon on Thursday was so well attended. Lots of information
about starting school at the wonderful WPS was available along with some complementary
catering from Wok. If you were unable to attend we look forward to meeting new families as

students will be attending school starting THIS FRIDAY as a part of a 10 week transition
program.

Some weeks I have to be STERN with students who do not do the right thing. This is our word
of the week. Feel free to ask your child to put it in a sentence.

Amongst all the activity our Infants Athletics carnival saw lots of PBs set on the Central
Grass. It was great to see the House Colours on show and the smiles on every child’s face.

Our school choir performed in the True Blue Aussie Review with WATS. The kids had an
amazing time and were so well supported by the cast and crew, especially Mrs Frankham.

The following is some excellent feedback from Director Julie Hancock:
Not only did the audience enjoy the choir, the cast and crew also really loved having the

children on board.They were beautifully behaved and a real credit to your school and
teachers. Helen, I know how much work you personally put into making their performance

so fantastic and I can never thank you enough for your efforts.
Please pass on my appreciation to all involved and I hope that WATS and Wellington Public

School will be able to work together in 2024 and beyond.
Please remember that any student who is not averaging 85% in attendance will not be

allowed to take part in any excursion or sporting trip. Any student who is not at this average
will be informed as a part of planning for each trip.

Our P&C meeting has been postponed until next Wednesday 13th September from 5pm in
the school library. New members are always welcome to support our excellent band of

parents. It would be great to see some new faces there!

Please be sure to enjoy the week as the weather warms up!
t
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Buzzie Winners
Leeontay 5B, Jasper Maroon, Bella Orange, Vlad 3/4MB, Sophia 4C,

Troy 3L, Kayson Aqua, Jayce 2S, Iggy 1A, Carter KR, Aubree KB,
Harper KP, Eloise KG

Teacher Award:  Miss Kara
  

Attendance Award: Merindah 2B
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